
Starting July 2020, the State Department of Health is requiring students undergo
additional immunization requirements which includes all vaccines recommended by

the Centers for Disease Control. Join the Pearl City Neighborhood Board HEW
Committee for a community discussion on what the new requirements entail. 

 

Pearl City Neighborhood Board
Health, Education and Welfare  (HEW)

Committee Meeting

TUESDAY, DECEMBER 3, 2019
 6:30PM-8PM

Meeting agenda will be available at the Neighborhood Commission Office
website:http://www.honolulu.gov/cms-nco-menu/site-nco-sitearticles/865-site-nco-
agenda-minutes-list-cat/20543-neighborhood-boards-agenda-minutes-listing.html?

nb=21&year=2019
 

For more infomation, contact Mitsuko Hayakawa, HEW Chair at
mhayakawa567@gmail.com

Pearl City Public Library
1138 Waimano Home Road


